
 

 

 
FACULTY-IN-RESIDENCE PROGRAM 

 
Introduction 
The Faculty-in-Residence (FIR) program is a collaboration between the Division of Student Affairs and 
the Office of the Provost that integrates curricular and co-curricular learning and encourages formal and 
informal interaction between faculty and undergraduate students. The FIR program began in 2010 at 
Elder Residential Community and expanded to Allison the following year.  Over the past 10 years, the 
program has grown to include FIRs in Shepard Hall, Goodrich House, and Willard Hall.  As the residential 
experience has evolved at Northwestern, so has the FIR program.  The launch of residential areas in fall 



 

 

• Participate in annual fall training and preparation activities with the Resident Directors to 



 

 

weeks prior to acquiring or bringing in a pet. A copy of the full-time live-in staff pet policy can be 
obtained from Residential Services. 

Programming Funds: The 


